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Emergency water shut-offs 

 
(Kahnawake – 21, Seskehkó:wa/September 2016) The Public Works Unit 
of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is informing residents that 
emergency water shut-offs are in effect in the area between the Town 
Apartments and the Independent Living Center on the Old Malone Highway.  
 
Water was shut off to carry out emergency work in the area. At this time, the 
duration of the shut off is unknown. Once water service returns, affected 
residents are being advised to run faucets for a few minutes before 
consuming.  
 
Residents who are affected can contact the Town Garage by telephone at 
(450) 632-5825 for updates. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused. 
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